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A u b u r n  P a r k s  a n d  R e c r e a t i o n

VOLUNTEER
NEWSLETTER

Tuesday, December 20th
from 7:00 AM - 9:00 AM 

Come join us on December
20th at Well Red for a coffee
date celebrating YOU and all
you do. Also, don't forget to
pick up your REC VIP
Christmas gift!

Volunteer Appreciation Event

Welcome New Volunteers!

Recruit A Friend

Did You Know?

Become A Volunteer

Not able to make it? Pick up
you REC VIP Christmas Gift
at the Harris Center from
December 19th - 22nd 

Upcoming Opportunities

Winter 2023

Volunteer Appreciation Event



www.auburnalabama.org/parks/programs/rec.-vip-volunteer-program/

According to noblehour.com,
about 30% of all donations for

nonprofits come during the
month of December alone and

about 16% of adults volunteer
approximately 2 hours a month

between Thanksgiving and
Christmas (5% more than the

rest of the year) .

Become a Volunteer
Use the link below to sign up to be a Rec VIP Volunteer.

Did You Know?

Recruit a Friend
Do you know someone who

would make a great volunteer?
For every person you recruit to

the Rec. VIP Program you will
receive one entry into a
drawing for a gift card. 

New members will receive a
FREE t-shirt and will join the rest

of the volunteers at
appreciation events. 

Winter 2023

Welcome New
Volunteers!

Kerry Grace

Mary Anna Bates

Please stop by the Harris
Center to pick up your REC VIP
T-Shirt and Tumbler!

https://www.auburnalabama.org/parks/programs/rec.-vip-volunteer-program/


December

TR Bingo 
When: Wednesdays 5:00 pm - 7:15 pm 

Tasks: Will help participants with
bingo, snacks, and other activities.

Includes socializing, hands on
assistance with crafts/bingo, and set

up/clean up.
Where: Harris Center 

Contact: Elizabeth Kaufman 
(334) 501 - 2939

Winter 2023

Jingle Jog
When: December 3rd 5:45 am - 8:15 am 

Tasks: Volunteers will act as Course Marshals
for both the 1 mile and 5k runs. 

Where: Toomer's Corner 
Contact: Maura Toohey (334) 501 - 2940

Facility Cleaning Volunteers
 The Parks and Recreation Department is

looking for volunteers to help clean facilities
during the holidays. If you are interested in

volunteering, please contact Fred Watson at
(334) 501 - 2935 about availability and times.

February
USTA Junior Novice Tournament
When: February 18 8:00 am - 12:00 pm 
Tasks: Will be working mostly outdoors,
assisting with junior players, picking up
trash/balls
Where: Yarbrough Tennis Center
Contact: Bret Peterson (334) 524 -6609 

USTA Adult Tennis Tournament
When: February 25th 8:00 am -
12:00 pm 
February 25th 12:00 pm - 4:00 pm  
February 26th 8:00 am - 12:00 pm 
February 26th 12:00 pm - 4:00 pm 
Tasks: Will be working mostly
outdoors, admin work, picking up
trash, and helping serve lunches.
Where: Yarbrough Tennis Center 
Contact: Bret Peterson 
(334) 524 - 6609 

Dec. - Feb.

Re-Occurring
Opportunities

Call Gabby Filgo at (334) 501 - 2946 to see if
additional volunteer opportunities have been

added!  


